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Title: Local Development Framework - Approval of 
Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) “Saturation 
Point: Addressing the Health Impacts of Hot Food 
Takeaways” 
 

For Decision 

Summary 
 
At its meeting on 8 June 2010, the Cabinet considered the attached report (Appendix A) on 
the proposed planning policy document in relation to hot food takeaway premises in the 
Borough and has recommended its adoption by the Council. 
 
Recommendation 
 
The Assembly is recommended to adopt the “Saturation Point – Addressing the Health 
Impacts of Hot Food Takeaways” Supplementary Planning Document contained at Appendix 
1 to the attached report.  
 
Contact: 
Nina Clark 

 
Divisional Director of 
Legal & Democratic 
Services 

 
Tel: 020 8227 2114 
E-mail: nina.clark@lbbd.gov.uk 

 
Background papers used in the preparation of this report: 
“Local Development Framework - Approval of Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) 
“Saturation Point: Addressing the Health Impacts of Hot Food Takeaways” report and 
minutes, Cabinet 8 June 2010.  


